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  Newly Appointed Ambassadors for Peace in 
Korea Resolve to Work for Peace in Their 
Communities 

   
 
Seoul, Korea—UPF Korea has held over 60 
peace education workshops with about 6,000 
participants thus far in 2019. 
 

  

  

  

  Creativity Blossoms in St. Petersburg Meeting 
   
 
St. Petersburg, Russia—"Ecology of Life" was 
the theme of a creative meeting attended by 23 
persons. 
 

  

  

  

  Peace Day Celebrants Recall Balkans Peace Road tour 
 
 
Vienna, Austria—A Peace Road trip to Croatia, 
Serbia, and Bosnia and Herzegovina was the 
theme of an International Day of Peace 
celebration.” 
 
 

  

  

  

  UN International Day of Peace Commemorated in Argentina by 
Tree Planting 

 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—UPF-Argentina 
celebrated the UN International Day of Peace by 
launching its 2019–2020 campaign “Let’s Plant 
Trees: Let’s Sow Peace.”  
 

  

  

  

  

     



 

 

Italian Group Discusses Well-Being of the Family 
 
 
San Pietro in Casale, Italy—About thirty people 
took part in a discussion titled “The Family: 
Education and Well-Being.” 
 

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 9: Palau, UPF Asia Pacific will convene a First Ladies 

Summit  

DEC 14: Dominican Republic: Latin America and Caribbean Summit 

FEB 1-7: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


